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Dear parents/carers, 

As discussed at parents evening, this term we will be increasing our homework expectations for Year Six.
Each child has been given two homework books in a folder: SPAG and Maths. Maths and SPAG questions will be set nightly (two or three questions per night) and reading will be set weekly (one text and set of questions per week set on a Friday). For the reading homework, children will bring home a copy of a text and some questions linked to it (this will not be in the form of a book). The expectation is that the children complete the homework each night (or week for reading) and the homework is marked in class. The maths and SPAG questions should take no more than 5 or 10 minutes and the reading should take 10-20 minutes in total. 
We hope that this will not take up too much time but it has proved really valuable in past years. This is a low-threat way of preparing children for the types of questions they will face in the SATs in May, as well as beginning to prepare them for the increased homework expectations that secondary school will bring in September. 
This new homework is in addition to the existing expectations of ongoing Maths Planets practice, weekly spellings and reading (and commenting on) a book at home.
The children have been encouraged to work through this homework independently, however if they are particularly struggling please feel free to support them with an explanation to guide their working. If your child is still unsure, please could they have an attempt at the question/s and then the following morning inform their teacher that they haven’t quite understood and we can intervene and support them.
If you have any questions regarding the homework books, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support,
Miss White and Mrs Bibby
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